Submitter: Far North Solar Farm Limited

Q1. Do you agree the issue identified by the Authority is worthy of attention?

Yes.

Q2. Do you agree with the objectives of the proposed Code amendment? If not, why not?
Yes.

Q3. Do you agree the benefits of the proposed amendment outweigh its costs?

Yes.

Q4. Do you agree the proposed amendment is preferable to the other options? If you
disagree, please explain your preferred option in terms consistent with the Authority’s
statutory objective in section 15 of the Electricity Industry Act 2010.

Yes. The aim to remove technology specifics from this part of the Code has been addressed
and while future technologies may require new amendments, these changes represent a
very suitable amendment knowing what we know today.

Q5. Do you agree the Authority’s proposed amendment complies with section 32(1) of the
Act?

Yes.

Q6. Do you have any comments on the drafting of the proposed Code amendment?

No.

Q7. Do you have any comments on the drafting of the proposed procurement plan
amendment?

No.



